
Item G2
Receipt of Official Document - Planning Commission 
Recommendations Relative to Annexation
The Hall County Regional Planning Commission, after an extended hearing, voted to 
recommend annexation of seven of the nine areas referred to them by the Mayor and City 
Council.  On split votes of 7-4 and 6-5 respectively, the commission voted to recommend 
denial of annexation of areas 4 and 12.  Reasons for recommending annexation 
accompanied the seven approved areas, but no reasons for denial were stated.  This action 
simply acknowledges receipt of the recommendations of the commission in accordance with 
Neb. Rev. Stat. 19-929.
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